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D R O P   S P O T  

I am thrilled to welcome so many new families to 
Dropmore and it is lovely to welcome all our 
other families back too. I hope you have been 
able to enjoy the summer break. It was wonderful 
to welcome the children back last Thursday and 
we are so pleased to welcome our parents back 
onto the playground at pick-up time. The school 
is a hive of happy children engaged in exciting 
activities again. Reception have had a lovely 
time, getting to know their new friends and 
teachers. We have been really impressed by how 
well they have settled in and picked up the new 
rules and routines. After a staggered start, they 
all came together as a class on Friday and we 
look forward to seeing them in every day next 
week. The Year 1 and Year 2 children look so 
smart and it is hard to believe how much they 
have grown. They kick-started their topic ‘Space’ 
by launching into space and landing on the 
moon. On Wednesday Year 1 and Year 2 
enjoyed their first PE lesson with Joanne, who is 
teaching them volleyball this half term.  
We started the week with some hot and sunny 
days and it was lovely to have lunch outside. The 
last few days we needed raincoats to be allowed 
outside, so please ensure your child brings a 
raincoat into school every day. This is England 
after all!  
Next week will be the last week for second hand 
uniform sales before we put it away until next 
half term. We have many high-quality items of 
clothing, plimsolls and mile-a-day shoes. All the 
money goes to the PTA and payment can be 
online or cash. We also have a few scooters and 
trikes for sale. All merchandise will be on the 
playground at pick up time.  

I look forward to an exciting year! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Wednesday 15th: Year 1 Meet the Teacher @ 4:15pm on 
Teams  

 
New House Captains 

 
Rocket Launch 

 
Reception Lunch 

Labeling parts of the body 

          
HOUSE INFORMATION 

We are proud to announce the House Captains for 
this half term: Emmie (Foxes), Lana (Badgers), Daisy 

(Squirrels) and Emily (Hedgehogs). 
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 2nd: Niall 

 2nd: Ronan 

 3rd: Willow 

 5th: Nihal 

 

AWARD 
 Imogen, for teaching her 

friends how to play the 
styles game. 
From Miss Tolmie 

 Paloma, for showing her 
friends where to put their 
models.  
From Miss Tolmie 

 Lana, for looking after me 
when I was feeling sad.  
From Eloise  

 

 
Starting next week! 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Starting next week! 
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